
UNCLASSIFIED U.S. Department of State Case No. F-2014-20439 Doc No. C05777592 Date: 09/30/2015 

RELEASE IN FULL 

From: 	 Abedin, Huma <AbedinH@state.gov> 
Sent: 	 Thursday, January 13, 2011 2:29 PM 
To: 
Subject: 	 Fw: Food security 

	Original Message 	 
From: Feltman, Jeffrey D 
To: Sullivan, Jacobi; Abedin, Huma 
Sent: Thu Jan 13 11:45:54 2011 
Subject: Food security 

I connected with Fahd Al Attiyah, the guy the Amir suggested I reach about food security. He was expecting my call, 
which is good news -- word had already reached him about S's conversation with the Amir. I'm optimistic we'll get the 
Qatari contribution. Joe LeBaron and Fahd are following up. 
Jeffrey Feltman 
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